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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: James Vin Zant <jamesvinzant@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 8:01 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1032 Duluth st

Good morning Marcia, 
 
I was recently contracted to resolve the boiler issues at 1032 Duluth st.  I pulled a permit for the work and spoke with the 
inspector yesterday about the project. I’ve made the corrections he requested and will be scheduling an inspection this 
morning when the inspector calls me back.  I’ve attached the permit receipt for your records. If you have any questions 
please contact me at 612-325-3631.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
James P. Vin Zant 
Master Gas Fitter/ Steam Fitter 
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Sent from my iPhone 


